
Home learning and class book request 

Oak class – Friday 5th September 

 

To start our history topic this term I would like you to bring in 

a photograph of yourself when you were a baby and write 

down your very first memory.  Bring them in to share with 

the class by Tuesday 9th September. 

 

Oak Class will be reading Letters from the Lighthouse by 

Emma Carroll during the Autumn term. The text will be used 

in Guided reading and English lessons, and I would be 

grateful if you were able to obtain a copy for your child to 

bring into school to use in class. The school have obtained a 

few copies to be available in class. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Laver 

 

 

 

 


